
Next Unread Message View Message

               To:                 All Honda Sales and Service Managers
               From:             Parts and Service Division
               Re:                ** Release from Hold ** 2021 Pilot with Sub-frame Concern
 
If you receive this iN message, you may have and/or be receiving the vehicles that are affected by this request. Please
check to see if you have VINs on the list
 
In the last few weeks, you received either an iN message or a phone call from AHM TRS group to hold certain 2021 Pilot
that might have a sub-frame concern.
 
After comprehensive testing, AHM has determined that these vehicles are not impacted by the sub-frame concern and
can be sold.
 
Please click here to view the VINs.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and delay.
 
We appreciate your support and understanding with our original request.
 
Thank you.
 
 

 

Sent on 09 17 2020     Expires on 10 06 2020

From Parts and Service Division

Subject ** Release from Hold ** 2021 Pilot with Sub-frame Concern
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